
 

 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
For Immediate Release  Contact: Rachel Kelly, Public Information Officer 
Date: July 5, 2017     rkelly@BurlingtonNC.gov 
       (o) 336.222.5076 (c) 336.516.1532 

 
 
 

WHAT:   Temporary Road Closure   

 

WHEN:   9:00PM Tuesday, July 11 – 2:00AM Wednesday, July 12 

 

WHERE:  700 block of South Church Street (all lanes – eastbound) 

 

COMMENTS:   

 

The City of Burlington will close all lanes of the 700 block of South Church Street from 9:00pm 

on Tuesday, July 11 until 2:00am on Wednesday, July 12 to make sewer line repairs. The 700 

block of South Church Street is a one-way eastbound roadway.  

 

Detours will be appropriately signed. The City of Burlington encourages motorists to pay 

attention, obey the posted speed limit, and allow extra time to reach their destinations safely. 

Please contact Donnie West in the City’s Water/Sewer Maintenance Division at 336-222-5140 

with questions or for additional information.  

 
### 

 
Our Mission:  

“The City of Burlington is dedicated to providing high quality municipal services within our diverse community in a 
friendly, professional and efficient manner in order to promote the safety, health, and quality of life of residents and 

employees.” 
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